
27 June 2018 

Ms Dawn James 
ASX 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace,
Perth WA 6000
Australia

Dear Dawn 

New Talisman Gold Mines Ltd (NTL) requests a halt in trading on the ASX up until commencement 
of trading on June 29, 2018, pending the release of an announcement pertaining to the a Scoping 
Study release to answer any queries ASX may have relating to the ASX listing rules.  

NTL do not see any reason why the halt should not be granted. 

Yours sincerely 

Jane Bell 
Company Secretary 
New Talisman Gold Mining Ltd 
jane@newtalisman.co.nz 
Ph: +64 21764224 


